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Circular 070-2023 
 
 

27 October 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
WATER TREATMENT PLANT INSTALLATION: 
 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the installation of our Water Treatment Plant will commence of Monday 
30 October 2023. The plant will be installed in the waste room just off the side of Acacia basement parking. 
 
This will provide the Village with water security and shield residents from the ongoing water shortages in 
Johannesburg. 
 
In order to get the water tanks installed into the waste room, a wall will need to be demolished to move 
tanks in.  After the installation of the tanks, the wall will be rebuilt.  This work will no doubt cause some 
noise and dust and we ask Acacia residents to bear with us please.   We will try to minimize inconvenience 
to residents as much as we can and aim to complete this project  by  6 November 2023. 
 
As a Health and Safety precaution, I ask that residents please avoid this area and refrain from engaging 
with the contractors.  Once the WTP is completed, we will be running pipes from the WTP across to the 
Borehole.  We will clearly demarcate working areas and contractors will all be wearing reflective vests to 
make them visible and identifiable.   
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

   
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


